Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Subject: R0O3024 - City of Alameda Police Department RE 6/30/11 Directive Letter & NOR
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 7/18/2011 3:00 PM

End: Mon 7/18/2011 3:00 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Upon returning from vacation, there were voice mails (VMs) s from:

1. Matthew Naclerio, City of Alameda, Director of Public Works (510) 747-7930

2. Laura Zagaroli, Deputy City of Alameda Attorney (510) 747-4754

3. Lt. David Boersma, Alameda Police Department (510) 337-8315
They had called in my absence regarding the Directive Letter (DL) and Notice of Responsibility (NOR). | told each of
them that the site was an active fuel leak case with EHS and to achieve the goal of case closure, EHS needed additional

information about site work. | attempted to answer their questions regarding the DL and NOR, or if | couldn’t, I'd get
back to them.



